

## **DEPARTMENT OF BUILDINGS**CITY OF CHICAGO

February 22, 2022

Steven I. Berlin
Executive Director
Chicago Board of Ethics
740 North Sedgwick Street, 5<sup>th</sup> Floor
Chicago, IL 60654
Via email steve.berlin@cityofchicago.org

Dear Executive Director Berlin,

Pursuant to Section 2-156-142(d)(8), the Department of Buildings wishes to report the following gift our department received. The gift was from the Plumbers Union Local 130. The gift consist of two 12 ounce bags of Big Shoulders coffee beans and one ceramic coffee cup, value unknown. It was incorrectly addressed to the Department of Water Management at 333 S. State St. As the coffee is a perishable item, it was placed in the Department staff kitchen area for staff and visitors.

Sincerely,

Matthew W. Beaudet

Commissioner

